## **MEMORANDUM**

To: Michelle Krampitz, Town Clerk

From: Suzanne Simone, Environmental Planner

Date: April 8, 2022

Re: On-site meeting of the Conservation Commission / Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Agency for WEDNESDAY, APRIL 13, 2022 AT 3:00PM at the site of the proposal by the East Carriage Condominium Association to cut trees within the conservation easement

area

Please be advised that the Conservation Commission has scheduled an on-site meeting as noted above.

Please meet along East Carriage Drive at Hanover Fields Road.